
Mural paintings in Hammarkullen! 

Right now I am involved in a mural painting project in Hammarkullen/Gothenburg. 

I work with a group of young people from the area with workshops in sketching 
tekniques as well as helping them create two murals that will represent them, and 
how they feel about their living space around them.  

As a couple of the young participants, Cielo and Jhoseline, put it: 

”We want those people that think about Hammarkullen to have good thoughts. We 
also want to show that even if bad things have happened here it doesn´t mean there 
are no good things.” 

Hammarkullen is an area that has been weighed down by crime and bad press. It is 
also pretty run down area that will benefit from a splash of color.  

The project is part of a bigger plan by the companies, Hammarkullen365 and Sätt 
färg på, to lift of the whole neighborhood. 

The paintings are well under way and will be ready just in time for the 40th 
anniversary at the end om May when the ”Karneval” takes place. A huge colorful 
event that brings around 50 000 visitors/day. 

In addition to the mural work, my two big wall paintings from last years project in 
Kristianstad will also go up in the area. 

 

Please return to the website for pictures and links to articles. ☺ 

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  

	
  


